ADEQ

A R KA N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

January 12, 2005

Classified Advertising-Legal
El Dorado New-Times
P.O0.Box 912

El Dorado, AR 71730-0912
(870) 862-6611

Fax# (870) 862-5226

RE: AR0000752 El Dorado Chemical Company

Dear Legal Ad Editor:

Please publish the following Public Notice in all editions of your newspaper on ex=ssfre January 17, 2005, and for
one day only. Additionally; please send your invoice for the cost of publication and proof of publication to:

George Hogg

El Dorado Chemical Company
P.O. Box 231

El Dorado, AR 71731-0231

When you receive payment of the publication, please fax a copy of proof of payment and publication to:

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
NPDES-Water Division

P.O. Box 8913

Little Rock, AR 72219-8913

501-682-0623 Fax: 501-682-0910

Thank you for your attention to this request. Please notify me if there is a change in the publication date.

/( rely,

hafii
Permlts Section Chief
NPDES Branch, Water Division

MS:pb

cc: NPDES File
Attachment-Public Notice

WATER DIVISION
8001 NATIONAL DRIVE / POST OFFICE BOX 8913 / LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72219-8913 / TELEPHONE 501-682-2199 / FAX 501-682-0910
www.adeq.state.ar.us



Public Notice for Modification of Permit Number AR0000752

Under the provisions of Act 163 of the 1993 Arkansas Legislature, this is to give notice the
Water Division of the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) received an
application on 10/07/2004, for modification of NPDES Permit Number AR0000752 from the

following facility:

El Dorado Chemical Company
P.O. Box 231
El Dorado, AR 71731-0231

The facility under consideration is located on the north side of the City of El Dorado,
approximately 1 mile west of Hwy. 7 Spur at 4500 North West Avenue, in Section 6 & 7,
Township 17 South, Range 15 West, in Union County.

Facility coordinates: Latitude: 33° 09° 55” Longitude: 92° 24’ 40”

Interested persons desiring to request a public hearing on the application may do so in writing.
All requests should be received by ADEQ within 10 days of the date of this notice and should be
submitted to:

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
NPDES Branch, Water Division

8001 National Drive

Post Office Box 8913

Little Rock, AR 72219-8913

Telephone: (501) 682-0622





